
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Cooper City High School families, 
CCHS is working hard to support our families this school year with 
additional resources. Our friends at Revolution Prep are offering a 
free practice PSAT for sophomore students who are unable to attend 
on-campus on January 30th. There will also be an informational 
webinar for all of our families the following week, where you’ll learn 
more about the PSAT and how to interpret the results. 
Practice PSAT 
  
For those students unable to attend the official PSAT on-campus, 
this will serve as a great practice opportunity to get a testing baseline. 
Taking practice tests under timed conditions is essential to being 
ready for the official test. A proctored practice exam will help your 
child build testing endurance and give a real-time snapshot of his or 
her testing performance. 
Date:     Tuesday, January 30th 
Time:     9:00am – 1:00pm (Live Online) 
Register here: https://www.revolutionprep.com/partners/4554 

Every exam comes with a free 30-minute score report review 
with Revolution Prep’s testing expert to assess specific strengths 
and areas of improvement. We highly recommend taking 
advantage of this opportunity. Schedule your consultation to 
review the score report with our school’s dedicated 
advisor, Jennifer Vazquez, who will help you interpret the results 
and develop a customized plan to prepare for the official exam. 
Schedule your review session 
now: http://www.revolutionprep.com/jennifer-vazquez 

  
“PSAT, Now What?” Online Webinar 
  
Now that you’ve received your PSAT results, what are the next 
steps? In this presentation, parents will learn the different types of 
tests that students will encounter, how these tests are different from 
typical tests in school, the importance of your student’s academic 
grades, when to start preparing, how to sign up for the SAT & ACT, 
and how to interpret your child’s PSAT score reports. 
Dates:    Thursday, February 4th (7:00pm) 
Register here: https://www.revolutionprep.com/partners/4554 
  
Questions?  Reach out to our dedicated Academic Advisor, Jennifer 
Vazquez, at 305-503-2108. You can also email her 
at jennifer.vazquez@revolutionprep.com or  
Teresita Chipi, CCHS Assistant Principal, at 754-323-0208 or via 
email at teresita.chipi@browardschools.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mock PSTA Test 
January 30, 2021 

 

CCHS  
In Partnership with 

Revolution Prep 
Available to ALL 10th 

Graders 
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